
Biographical Record

Anthony Walter GIBBS (1941 – 1990)

Represented the National Police Guild on the Central Council from 1977 – 1980 and
attended 4 meetings

Anthony Walter Gibbs was born on 14th July 1941 in Bristol.

He learned to ring in 1952 at Warmley , where he rang his first peal, Grandsire Doubles,
on 22nd March 1958.

He rang his 100th peal at Dunkerton on 1st April 1977.  In 1977 he had rung 103 peals,
of which he had conducted 48.  One of the peals he conducted was a peal of 118
Doubles methods.

He was General Secretary of the National Police Guild 1974-1981.

He was a keen tower grabber and enjoyed ringing at many different towers with his wife
and sons.

He died on 9th July 1990; his funeral was held at Warmley on July 13th.

Appreciations of him appeared in The Ringing World in 1990 on pages 742, 795 and 814.


